
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, December 8, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Crunchy Chicken Tenders    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Attention all Battle of the Books participants….please check the Battle of the Books 

google classroom and make sure your whole team in is in there. The Dates for the Battle 

have been determined and are posted in the classroom. Also, if your team still needs a 

team name or coach see Mrs. Sutsser before this Friday.  
 

2. The basketball team traveled to Westchester Middle School. The 7th grade team played 

with great team defense and great team scoring that led to a great team victory. Great job 

tigers!! 

The 8th grade team played great team defense causing many Westchester turnovers but 

unfortunately took a loss. Great effort Tigers!! 

 

 

   

   

 


